' GLOBAL MISSIONS SERVICE

Rick and Stacey Perry worked with
Stacey’s parents in Botswana, Africa
for many years to help establish and
grow the Learning Centre School and
the United Pentecostal Church of
Botswana. Eventually, God called them
and their family to New Haven, CT to
establish Haven of Hope with the
Metro-Missions program. They both
served the region as vice-chair of the
WinterFire Conference. The Perrys are
now returning to Botswana, Africa as
fully appointed Intermediate
Missionaries, leaving a first-generation
apostolic couple to pastor the church
plant in New Haven, Connecticut.
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